
 

               

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Brothers and Sisters at Mission in Christ, Strawberry Point, IA. 
 
Pandemic in India has impacted us personally. Nijhar’s dad went to be with the Lord on May 5, 2021 as 
the Pandemic hit hard the Northern part of India in April and May. We thank you for your prayers and 
support for us during this very difficult time as many of you have sent cards and taken time to call us. 
Jesus Christ who says, ‘I am the resurrection and the life” (John 11:25) has been our comfort and 
strength. Many of family members have recovered but many are still recovering.  

 

 

The space above is left empty as we grieve 

the loss of over 25 family members, close 

friends and ministry partners and students 

including the Bishop of the Church in 

Ranchi to Covid in April and May 2021.   

 

While we grieve the loss of Nijhar’s dad Bishop 

Dr. Nirmal Minz, we praise and thank God for 

using him mightily. He served his Risen Lord 

Jesus with complete dedication and distinction. 

 

  

As you can imagine it would be very 

different for these new graduates to begin 

their ministry after their training. We are 

grateful that they are creative and 

committed to serving in the name of Jesus. 

We praise and thank God in spite of many 

challenges students from two classes 

graduated in April (One class seen in the 

picture). Total 22 students graduated.   
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Ask for the Nations is a special online prayer time for the world. We would like to invite you to pray 

with us. We praise God that during this pandemic he has opened new ways to gather for prayer and 

fellowship. If you are able to join it would be our great honor to welcome you. 

 

Prayer Points: 

• Praise and thank God for the graduates of the seminary. 

• Praise and thank God for many people of have recovered from Covid 19 Infection. 

• Praise and thank God for many of our graduates and students who are able to do their ministry through 

online platforms at the moment.  

• Pray for India and pray for strength and comfort for many who have lost their loved ones during this 

pandemic.  

• Pray for safety and protection for all WMPL global workers in different countries. 

• Pray for wisdom, vision and courage for ministry of caring and counseling for young people in our online 

discipleship group.  

• Pray for Nijhar’s Mom who is recovering from Covid.  

• Pray for us as a family as we grieve the loss of so many family members, friends and ministry partners.  

We are grateful to you because we are strengthened by your prayers and financial support to proclaim Jesus to 

be the only hope for this life and the life to come during this pandemic.  We remain together in Christ, Prayer 

and Global Mission. 

Neeraj and Nijhar 
jnekka@gmail.com 
612-413-8509/651-435-3348 

 

Thank you sign by smiling and happy children is for all of 

you for your prayers and support as they received Sunday 

School bag with Sunday School materials. The students of 

the seminary led this effort. 

Please pray for Anil who is working 

towards the establishment of the 

school for children. 

 

 


